
Dear Friends 

NEWSLETTER NEWS 

Jackie and Terry Connell's dedication to International Dolphin Watch is beyond 
compare. Without their unstinting and enthusiastic support IDW could not keep 
going. 

For the past month or so the Connells  have been away from their home on an 
exciting tour of the North and South Islands of the Land of the Long White Cloud 
searching out Jackie's New Zealand family history. They have also had friend and 
family visitors staying at their home.  

Jackie and Terry are extremely generous hosts and still have visitors. And I 
know from personal experience how demanding that can be.  

Jackie Connell is the Honorary Editor of the wonderful IDW eNewsletters which 
she produces entirely on her own with technical support from her husband. 

Jackie set herself the hugely ambitious target of producing Newsletters on a roughly 
monthly basis.  

Understandably a Newsletter has not been forthcoming since January 2010. I have 
therefore asked Jackie to set a lower target and produce more modest newsletters 
as and when she can find the time and energy to do so.   

On behalf of all those who support IDW and Operation Sunshine I thank Terry and 
Jackie for the sterling work they have done and are still doing on our behalf. And 
also to let them know that after they have taken some time out to recover from the 
strenuous but enjoyable activities that have taken place in their lives during the last 
couple of months we shall look forward to receiving the next Newsletter - possibly at 
the end of April. 

 With dolphin joy and freedom 

  

 Dr Horace Dobbs 

Honorary Director International Dolphin Watch 
 

 


